
It’s hard to believe how much time has passed. It seems only yesterday that we were walking down ’Stoga’s hallways, backpacks
in hand, trying to make it to Social Studies before the bell rang. Did I finish my homework for Mr. Eberly’s French class? Was
Miss Marley going to make us run laps in gym? What sport was Mr. Vogan coaching these days? However long ago you 
graduated, we all have fond memories of the school we called our own. Friendships and interests we cultivated those many
years ago at Conestoga still blossom today. 

In 2006, a group of parents and supporters started e Foundation for Learning In Tredyffrin/Easttown (FLITE). FLITE is
an all-volunteer non-profit education foundation that helps students in Tredyffrin/Easttown Schools, especially those who face
barriers to their educational success, have the academic tools, opportunities and support they need to succeed in school. 

FLITE serves students, ages preschool through high school, by funding educational programs. e Foundation relies on the
T/E School District staff to identify students who can benefit from additional support and the programs that can help them
succeed. FLITE is supported by donations from local community members, businesses and foundations. 

FLITE Supports and Funds Educational Programs Including:

• Early Childhood Education • Programs for Students Needing: 
• After School Homework Program Summer reading books
• Summer Enrichment Graphing calculators
• College Readiness Program Computers

Musical Instruments

As you make plans to celebrate your reunion, please consider the impact of a CHS Class donation to FLITE. Your reunion is
the perfect time to Pay it Forward, and help ensure that all students in the classrooms today receive the same opportunity you
had…to stand among their classmates at Conestoga’s commencement fully prepared to be successful and productive members
of society. 

We encourage you to learn more about FLITE and its mission by visiting our website at www.flite-pa.org.  On the site are 
detailed descriptions of the many programs we fund and testimonials from students, parents and teachers who have benefitted
from FLITE-funded programs. Please help further our mission to help all students succeed by giving back to your alma mater
and making a class reunion gift to FLITE. We wish you a fun and well attended reunion. Go Stoga!

Chris Caine
FLITE Advisory Board
info@flite-pa.org
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FLITE is an IRS-recognized non-profit organization.  e official registration and financial information of the Foundation for Learning In 
Tredyffrin/Easttown may be obtained from the Pennsylvania Department of State by calling toll-free, within Pennsylvania, 1-800-732-0999. 

Registration does not imply endorsement. Due to restrictions on solicitations by non-profit corporations, 
solicitations are directed towards residents of Pennsylvania only.


